Sarah Frain

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: NE/22/00545/FUL

Attachments: AluK_58BW_ST_Window_System.pdf; application form.PDF; design and access
statement.docx; location.pdf; site plan.pdf; windows being replaced.jpg

[CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello

Yes | confirm that | am happy with the amended application tile.

Please find attached, the correct application form and associated documents requested.
Please confirm that my application is now complete, valid and accepted.

Kind regards

Kevin pawlowski

Dear Kevin,

Please see the attached correspondence in relation to your planning application received at North
Northamptonshire Council Thrapston Office.

Kind regards,

Erika Davies | Planning Technician

Planning and Economy

North Northamptonshire Council

Thrapston Office

Cedar Drive, Thrapston, Northamptonshire NN14 4LZ
T: 0300 126 3000 | DD: 01832 742207

Twitter: @NNorthantsC
Facebook: @NorthNorthants
Web: www.northnorthants.gov.uk




J North
Ncn'l‘humpmnihlre
e Council

weareane

Prowd to serwe North Northamptonshire

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily those of North
Northamptonshire Council unless explicitly stated.

This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended solely for
the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any confidential, sensitive or protectively marked
material must be handled accordingly.

If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information
contained in the email or attachments, and all copies must be deleted immediately. If you do receive this email in
error, please notify the sender immediately and note that confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost.

North Northamptonshire Council may monitor the contents of emails sent and received via its network for the
purposes of ensuring compliance with relevant legislation and the Council’s policies and procedures. All such
monitoring will take place in accordance with relevant legislation including privacy and data protection legislation.
For details of how North Northamptonshire Council uses personal information please see the Council’'s website.

North Northamptonshire Council has scanned this email and attachments for viruses but does not accept any
responsibilities for viruses once this email has been transmitted. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus
checks before opening any documents.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a le
security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security awareness training, web
security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious
activity, human error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out
more, visit our website.



